
   

 

Hilliard Enchanted Care Campus 

September News  

June 2025  

In This Issue 
• Events 

• Reminders 

Important Dates This 

Month 
9/1- ECLC CLOSED 

 

9/5- Football Fridays return! 

 

9/8- Grandparents’ Day 

Celebration 

 

9/9- National Teddy Bear 

Day 

 

9/15- National Make a Hat 

Day 

 

9/18 & 9/19- Lifetouch 

Picture Days 

 

9/22-9/26- Fall Spirit Week 

 

Future Dates to Keep 

in Mind 

10/1- Fall Lifetouch Portrait 

Picture Days at OLDER 

PRESCHOOL 

10/31- Hilliard Trick or Treat 

Night 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events  
Monday, September 1st, is Labor Day. Enchanted Care will be 

CLOSED for the Labor Day holiday. See you on Tuesday! 

Friday, September 5th, is the return of Football Fridays. Show your 

team spirit each Friday by wearing your favorite football team to 

school! 

Monday, September 8th, is our Grandparents’ Day Celebration! 

Grandparents, please join us from 4-5pm for a fun craft and snack!  

Tuesday, September 9th, is National Teddy Bear Day. Bring your 

favorite stuffed animal to school to share with your class. 

Monday, September 15th, is National Make a Hat Day. Students can 

create their own hat during pick-up time today. 

Thursday, September 18th, is Lifetouch Picture Day for Infants, Toddler 

1, and Toddler 2! Please give your completed form to your child’s 

teacher. If you are wanting sibling pictures, please let us know! Don’t 

forget to enter yourself into the drawing for a 50% off coupon towards 

your Lifetouch package! See Admin for details. 

Friday, September 19th, is Lifetouch Picture Day for Infants, Beginners, 

and those not in attendance on 9/18!  

Monday, September 22nd through Friday, September 26th, is Fall Spirit 

Week! 

Monday: Flannel Day 

Tuesday: PJ Day 

Wednesday: Wear RED  

Thursday: Silly Hair/Outfit Day 

Friday: Sports Day 

 

Wednesday, September 24th, is the Older Preschool field trip to The 

Orchard & Company for apple picking. Chaperones are welcome! 

Students and staff will ride the VAT school bus and chaperones may 

meet at the farm or follow the bus. Chaperone fee is $6 at the farm. 

Please have your student wear RED that day and return permission 

forms by the Wednesday before the field trip. Let us know if you have 

any questions! 



Important Links 
 

Calendar 

September 

Older Preschool Menu 

September 

Younger Preschool 

Menu 

September 

 

Contact Us 
 
Jenn Roblee, Younger 

Preschool Principal 
Jenn.Roblee@enchantedcare.com 

 
Besong Ebot, Younger 

Preschool Assistant Principal 
Besong.Ebot@enchantedcare.com 

 
Younger Preschool  

614-771-0477, option 1 
 

Kedra Cruz, Older Preschool 

Principal 
Kedra.Cruz@enchantedcare.com 

 
Ashley Adams, Older 

Preschool Assistant Principal 
Ashley.Adams@enchantedcare.com 

 
Older Preschool 

614-529-1773, option 1 
 

 
 

Reminders… 

 

Outside Food - Enchanted Care does not 

permit any outside food in the building. We 

have several students with allergies, and it is 

our primary focus to keep all children safe.  

Cubby Check- Please make sure you have 

extra clothes and/or shoes for your child in   

their cubby!  

 

ALMA & Links 2 Home – If you need your username or a reset password 

link sent, please let your Admin Team know. Also, if you are not receiving 

daily pictures or daily reports, please let us know. We want to ensure we 

have the correct information. 

Tuition is due Monday of each week. If payments are not made by noon 

on Tuesday, a $25 late payment fee will be charged Wednesday 

morning. All payment options are available through the ALMA site. If you 

need assistance with your username or password reset, please let us 

know!  

Referral Program - We have an amazing referral program! For each 

family you refer to Enchanted (any location) you will receive FREE 

TUITION for one week. Please see your Admin Team with any questions. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to 

 Your Administrative Team 
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